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Roads Commission 
October 1st, 2020 

 
MEETING NOTES 

 
Members Present: Dave Jarrett, Chad Crimmins (CSCD Rep), Tobi Ferguson (CSLOA Rep) 
Other Attendees:  Michael Woodward (Freeholder) 
 
I. Freeholder Concerns 

Michael Woodward of Robin Drive appeared and addressed the commission concerning water 
run-off and erosion on his property.  He was most concerned with a walkway half way down his 
property and the culvert underneath and on down the slope where erosion seems to be the 
worst.  It was Mr. Woodward’s opinion that sometime in history, the Conservancy installed a 
culvert underneath Robin Drive that directs water onto his property and therefore should 
investigate remedies.  Chad Crimmins indicated that the Conservancy would visit and investigate 
the issue. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 5:45 PM 

 
Minutes submitted by: Dave Jarrett 


